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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Year 6 Cross Country Race 2: Saturday 12
th
 October 2019 

I am writing to invite your child to represent the school in this year’s Mid-Warwickshire Primary Cross Country League 

on Saturday 12th October 2019, Hatton Country World. 

We hope you will be able to provide transport for your child, both to and from each event, and you are more than 

welcome to attend and support your child and the team. Please reply by Monday 7
th
 October. 

Parking: On arrival follow Onside Coaching’s signs that will lead you towards the field car park.  Please do not use any 

of the official Hatton Country World parking areas (tarmacked carparks), as they are for customers only.  

Arrival and Registration: Please arrive by 10:00, so that we can walk the course together. 

· Girls Race 10.30am start 

· Boys Race 11.00am start 

 

Competitors must have their school letter and competitor number (M3 or W10 etc.) displayed on the front of their 

tops, this must be visible whilst running.  This must be the same number as at the last event. 

a) Spikes must not be worn 

b) All competitors please have warm clothes and a drinks bottle for before and after the race. 

c) Awards will be given to 1
st
, 2nd and 3rd as well as certificates for the first 20 finishers. 

There will be a refreshments stall for both competitors and spectators.  To confirm that your child is able to participate 

please complete the slip below and hand in to the School Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------- 

Year 6 Cross Country Race 2:  Saturday 12
th
 October 2019 

 

I give permission for .......................................................................... Class ......................... 

to take part in the Mid-Warwickshire Primary School Cross Country League on Saturday 12
th
 October at Hatton . 

 

My child will be transported by: ……………………………………………………………….. 

 

My contact number during the events: ……………………………………………………… 

 

Are there any medical conditions that we need to be made aware of? 

..……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

……………………………………………..…………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Guardian signature: ……………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Guardian name: …………………………………………………………. 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  


